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LCSO Investigating Leads in Homicide Case 

 
On Sunday October 23, shortly after 7:30 p.m., Leon County Sheriff's Deputies 
responded to an address in the 12000 block of Wiley Road, in northeast Leon County, 
on a report of suspicious circumstances. When deputies arrived, they found the body of 
a deceased female on the side of the road.  
 
The victim has been identified as a 37-year-old white female from Georgia. Investigators 
believe the suspect was known to the victim and this is an isolated incident.  
 
The Sheriff's Office has developed a person of interest in this case and is actively 
working leads to locate them.  
 
Due to Marsy's Law the victim's name will not be released at this time. 
 
This is an active and ongoing investigation. Further details regarding this incident will be 
released as they become available. Anyone with information on this case is urged to 
call Crime Stoppers at 850-574-TIPS. A cash reward is available for anyone with 
information that leads to an arrest. All tips can remain anonymous. 
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